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These plans are simply a further act of vandalism against one of the most important ancient sites in the world.
It’s preservation should not be subject to petty planning considerations. Either completely abandon the A 303
and re-route it further south or at the very least extend the proposed tunnel and dig it deep beneath a site that has
still not been anything like fully explored. I'm all for responsible spending, but this philistinism is out of place.
Given the amount of money government is intending to spend on the Palace of Westminster - a piece of
Victorian pastiche which borders on kitsch - the least they can do is properly protect a foundational national
monument of far, far greater significance and resonance. Grow up please.

David Thomas






